
Greens Update. 
 

29th May 2020 
 
Paul is going to order some more red stone for the path to the first 
tee. Its wearing a little thin in places. 
 
We are getting a wood chipper in for the day to get rid of all the 
branches that were cut down during lockdown. 
 
The winter greens will be kept white lined and prepared in plenty 
of time for winter golf. 
 
The greens will be kept at 5ml during this hot weather to protect 
them from scorching. 
 
A new bridge is being made for the new ditch on the 2nd. 
Hopefully that should arrive next week. 
 
Paul is looking into having tee signs made to match the front nine, 
for the back nine. 
 
Some more red posts need putting in and some bushes need 
cutting back where the posts have been covered. Mike is hoping 
to get this done A.S.A.P. 
 
The old winter tee on the 6th has been seeded, but like the seeds 
in the pond, the filled in bunker on the 6th and the new turf they 
are desperate for water!! 
 
Gil Chruszcz 
Chair of Greens Com. 
 


